
 

 

 

The EYFS at Tudor Grange Primary Academy Perdiswell 

 

How can I find out more about the EYFS? 

• An induction meeting and induction pack before starting school 

provides an overview to EYFS at Tudor Grange Primary Academy 

Perdiswell. 

• A welcome meeting and PowerPoint will give more detailed 

information about the Early Years curriculum and ideas to support 

learning at home.  

• School newsletters, the website, class blog and curriculum newsletters 

provide additional information.  

• We have an open-door policy and can be contacted via our Reception 

email address (reception@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk)  or by prior 

appointment depending on the nature of your concern.  

 

How can I contribute to my child’s learning?  

• Work to support the phonics programme, which will be regularly sent 

home for you to complete with you child.  

• Individual reading scheme books and books selected by your child will 

be sent home for you to share. Please read these books to your child, do 

not expect them to read completely independently straight away. Also, 

bedtime stories will continue to be extremely valuable.  

• Use the handwriting resources to support correct letter formation.  

• Talk to them about what they have done in their day.  

  

How will I know about my child’s progress?  

• Parents’ evenings- You may have the opportunity to look at your 

child’s book, share any concerns and discuss their progress.  

• EYFS written reports- You will receive three termly reports detailing 

your child’s progress in their learning and their next steps on their 

learning journey.  
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